Tuesday, October 1
5:00-7:30 pm
The Old Brick House

(rain date: Thursday, October 3)

We invite all of our homeowners and their families to come join us for Celebrate Safe Communities!
This is a great opportunity to kick back, relax, and have a little fun and fellowship
with your neighbors while meeting some new homeowners.

Celebrate Safe Communities is an exciting opportunity that brings together Law Enforcement,
Local Government, Community Leaders, Faith-based Organizations, Civic Groups,
Neighborhoods and Citizens like YOU!

The purpose of bringing these community partners together is to talk about concerns
in your neighborhood in a fun and friendly way!

There will be a petting zoo and pony rides from
5:00-7:00 pm
Pizza and water will be provided for all who attend.
Please bring a side dish, finger food, or dessert to share if able!
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QUESTIONS? EMAIL CONJURERSNECK@GMAIL.COM OR CALL BOB AT: 804-895-1961



